
The UConn GME Diversity
Oversight Committee invites you
to attend its Community Building
conversation on Thursday,
February 4th, 6:30pm EST. We
have organized this informative
event for all URiM candidates
interviewed by our awesome
residency programs in order to
foster a sense of community and
discuss what we currently do and
future plans to further diversity
and inclusion in our learning
environment. The evening will
include voices from leadership in
our Medical school, affiliated
programs, and current faculty and
residents as well as community
partners. This is the start to great
relationships with some of you and
we'd love to see you there.
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